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MN Clinic Fax Referral Program name change 
Effective March 1, 2012 the MN Clinic Fax Referral Program will change its name to the Call it Quits 
Referral Program, which is supported by the Minnesota Tobacco Quitlines Collaborative.   

The referral program is a way providers can easily refer patients to existing Minnesota tobacco quitline 
services via a single fax form. 

This program is supported by a collaboration of seven of Minnesota’s major health plans (Blue Cross and 
Blue Shield of Minnesota, HealthPartners, Medica, Metropolitan Health Plan, MMSI, PreferredOne and 
UCare) and ClearWayMinnesota (operator of the QUITPLAN Helpline, serving uninsured and underinsured 
people who live or work in Minnesota).   

For more information 

Visit preventionminnesota.com and click next to the Call it Quits icon. 

Questions?  

E-mail callitquits@bluecrossmn.com or call Rhonda Evans at (651) 662-4054. 

 


